
 

      

  

  June/July Birthdays  23 Cheri Osborne, 29 Brad Walker, 29 Betty Lou Hartzell, 

July 8 Mary Ann McBride, 9 Lyndzee Holt, 9 Rick McDonald, 9 John Sharples, 16 Helen Yates,  16 Gene Sneed 

 

 

 

Weekly Schedule: 

 

Sundays   9:00 a.m.  Adult Sunday School in the Ronn Garton Library, Preston Hall 

Sundays  10:00 a.m.  Sunday Worship Service in the Sanctuary ( 

Sundays  10:00 a.m.  Children’s Sunday School and Childcare during Worship Service 

1st Sundays Communion 10:00 a.m. 

1st Mondays 5:00 p.m. Worship Committee meeting 

2nd Mondays 6:30 p.m. Session Meets, Alma Mendosa Room, Eidsath House 

Tuesdays  9-12 a.m. Deacon’s Outreach Program, including food and showers 

Tuesdays 9:15 a.m.  Women’s Bible Study, Library, Preston Hall 

Wednesdays 3:00  Christian Spirituality Study, Library, Preston Hall 

3
rd

 Wednesday 5:30 p.m. Taize Worship Service 

Last Wednesday Evenings of Month, 5:00 p.m. Soul Food outreach dinner, Preston Hall 

Thursdays 9:15 a.m.  Men’s Bible Study, Alma Mendosa Room, Eidsath House 

Thursdays 6:30 p.m.  Choir Practice, Alma Mendosa Room, Eidsath House 

3rd Thursdays 4:00 p.m. Deacon’s Meeting, in the Ronn Garton Library 

Fridays 5:00 p.m.  Ringing of our bell, honoring the week’s war casualties 

Thursdays & Fridays, counseling sessions with Kathy Mooney, available by appointment. Please call the office. 

 

 

MENDOCINO PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

Dr. Donald McCullough, Pastor 

44831 Main Street / P.O. Box 105  �  Mendocino, CA 95460 

(707) 937-5441  �  website: www.mendopres.org  �  email: don@mendopres.org  

 Office Hours: Mon-Fri, 9am to 4pm  �  email: charlie@mendopres.org 

 

 
New Class begins mid-July: 

 

A class for those interested in the possibility of becoming 

a member of the Mendocino Presbyterian congregation 

will begin on Sunday,  July 14
th

 after the morning worship 

service.  Lunch will be served, and class will be held in the 

Ronn Garton Library in Preston Hall.  Please talk to Don 

or call the church office so we can plan on your presence.   

The class will the review the basics of the Christian faith 

and the distinctives of the Presbyterian church. 

 

 

Software, Hardware, nowhere .... does it have you baffled? 

Need to understand something regarding an app? your operating system?  Where's my file?   

Come, bring your laptop or ipad and ask questions after church on Sunday June 30
th

 in the choir 

room  11:30-1pm.  If possible, send email to nandres@mcn.org with area of concern or interest  

prior. Bring a bag lunch if you want.  NormaLee A 

 

 

Cups of Tea Bible Study - The Bible study on Sunday evenings at Dale and Lois Leister’s home will be 

taking the summer off.  We will resume our gatherings at 7pm Sunday evenings in September.   We 

look forward to increasing in numbers when we resume the bible study.  Happy Summer! 

  

 “This much is certain, that we have no theological right to set any sort of limits to 

the loving-kindness of God which has appeared in Jesus Christ. Our theological 

duty is to see and understand it as being still greater than we had seen before.”  

― Karl Barth, The Humanity of God 
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